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Property & Building Report 
 
Hello everyone, 
Greetings, I hope everyone survived another winter 
and is looking forward to another summer on the 
water, although with current fuel prices I know I won’t 
be circumnavigating Georgian bay again this year - 
probably stay closer to home.     
 
For my 3rd term on the board/2022 boating season I 
will be returning as the property committee Director, 
after taking a break and being on gas dock the last 
couple covid summers.  
 
Property and grounds have quite a few projects around 
the club that need to be completed and we will be 
looking for a lot of volunteers to help out; some 
volunteers to lead the projects and some for their 
expertise and muscle.   
 
One of the projects we’re going to kick off the season 
with is a result of the water levels dropping.   We have 
a bunch of docks that need to be adjusted, which will 
be completed on the last weekend of May.  
 
If you can offer assistance for any project around the 
club, please let me know.  You can email me at 
treeguy_01@hotmail.com. 
 
 See you on the water.    
 
Chris Haslam 
Property & Building Director  
 

 
 
 

 
Have YOU volunteered yet? 
Volunteering is an important part of 
your membership responsibilities.   
 
Volunteers are needed in all areas of the 
club.  Please share your skills and your 
time.   Contact any of the directors to 
find out how you can help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We Need Help on Launch Day! 
We especially need volunteers to help on 
the social committee on launch day, in 
addition to many events throughout the 
year.  
 
If you can help on launch day, before or 
after your boat goes in the water, please 
contact: 
 

Paul Weitendorf 
paul_weitendorf@rogers.com 

 
 
 

GATE SECURITY! 
Please remember to shut and lock the club 
gates.  In the past few weeks, the gates 
have been left open or unlocked several 
times.  
 
Reminder about power outages: 
The North and South card gates will not 
open during a power outage. However, the 
latches on the big upper gate (by the 
garage) and all the man-gates are 
electromagnetic. Should the power fail, 
you can push open the upper-level gate to 
drive out or push open any of the man-
gates to walk out.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


